
I am writing to support the passage of this bill. I believe that Section 18 (found on page 26, line 748 of 
the Working Draft) should require an independent body to investigate policing alternatives. Asking 
police departments themselves to undertake this action is counterproductive. 

Thank you,
-James Chabot-Weingart
Storrs
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